
Copy of Refusal of Counter offer - Appendix G.

From: Dunn Owen R - EA-CU 
Sent: 16 March 2023 15:38
To: GRAHAM HOPKINS <gtlicensingconsultants@googlemail.com>
Cc: Bolanle Morafa <Bolanle.Morafa@lbbd.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Pizza & Spice

Hi Graham,

Thank-you for sending in a revised proposal on the hours for the premises.

I am not in a position to accept these proposals and it is felt that the hours suggested in our earlier 
email conversation, and also within my representation are reasonable and best suited for the 
locality.

Kind Regards,

PC Owen Dunn
3326EA
Barking & Dagenham Police Licensing Officer

Romford Police Station
19 MAIN ROAD
ROMFORD
RM1 3BJ
T07770543402

owen.dunn@met.pnn.police.uk

Hi Bola 
As per Owen and Chris representations, I maintain and concur with the unanimously ( Owen 
and Chris) proposed hours and as stated in my previous emails.

Regards 
Mohammed 
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